Meeting Minutes
ILDA Board of Directors Meeting
11 October 2023

Conference Call

Members Present:  Christopher Short, Brian Gonzalez, Horacio Pugliese, Roberta McHatton
Member(s) Absent or Excused:  Theo Petrides
Staff Present:  Patrick Murphy (Director), David Kumpula (Secretary)
Other Members:  

Start Time: 
1:36 PM EDT

Close Time: 
 2:45PM EDT
Old Business

Laser Illuminated Lighting Instruments (LILI):  After Patrick Murphy's earlier email request, Brian Gonzalez expressed his interest in joining a LILI sub-committee.  Patrick Murphy added that there will be a separate LILI safety and regulatory issues education classes as well as an associated LILI session at LDI next year as well.  Patrick further discussed that some LILIs will have regulatory standards that are less than lasers because their irradiance level is relatively low, but in the future, higher irradiance level LILI devices may need higher levels of regulatory requirements similar to lasers.

LDI:  Patrick Murphy briefly discussed some LDI tradeshow planning issues as he is attending again this year on behalf of ILDA.  He further indicated that he will again be teaching safety courses at LDI.

Future ILDA Conference Planning:  The Board discussed a variety of additional issues to help ensure technical success for future ILDA conferences.

Show Insurance Update: Brian Gonzalez raised the need to add LILIs into consideration regarding future show insurance offerings.

New Business
ILDA After Dark:  The Board discussed the need to find a host/coordinator for the next ILDA After Dark event and will discuss with a prospective member.
2023 Conference Funding:  Patrick Murphy updated the Board on securing the CCTDA (Carolina Coast Tourist Development Association) remaining funding for 2023 ILDA conference travel expenses and some minor budget overruns during this year's conference.
LASER Safety Incident:  Patrick Murphy discussed a reported incident at a recent Indian-based laser show and supplementary information that he would provide to the US CDRH so that they may better understand the (potential) incident.
FDA Topical Guidance:  Patrick Murphy also raised the topic of drones being included in Category A show guidance and other Category A related guidance.
Close: MOTION:  A motion to close meeting was made by Brian Gonzalez and seconded by Roberta McHatton. The motion passed by all Board members present.
